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Notice of the Community Development Block Grant 
Public Hearing 

Hanover Township 
Tuesday, December 3, 2013  

6:00 p.m. 
	
  

Notice is hereby given that a Public Hearing of the Community Development Block Grant 
(CDBG) will be held at 6:00 p.m. on Tuesday, December 3, 2013, at the Hanover Township 

Downey Hall, 250 S. Route 59, Bartlett, Illinois. 
 

AGENDA 

I. Introduction: Purpose of Meeting 
II. Review of Previous Projects 
III. Consideration of Future Projects 
IV. Public Comment 
V. Adjournment 


